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Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless and until

analyses determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources.  As long as the

environment is not being damaged, there should be no restrictions on bolted anchors outdoors.  There are far

worse problems for the USFS to devote their energy towards.  

 

Thank you,

Jake


